Doctor Alberto MARTINEZ MD
Visionary Eye Doctors

One Central Plaza

11300 Rockville Pike, Site 1202
Rockville, MD 20852

Lyon, 7th November 2017 .
(_Daf Dector Tlshne=

| hereby send you this letter, after arriving back to Lyon in France where | live.

Recently | came to see you at your Rockville Pike Clinic for a pre-surgery examination and the
following day to undergo a removal of a Pterygium, all performed by you.

Last year, now 18 month ago, | discovered a change on my left eye. | went to see a Specialist here in
Lyon. He examined my eye and informed me, that | had developed a Pterygium. | was told to leave it
for the moment and only come back if | felt concerned about it growing further. | went to see the
Specialist again and was told, that he could remove this in his Surgery but the reoccurrence rate
would be as high as 90%.

| therefore decided, seeing as | grew up in a family surrounded by Medical Doctors, to investigate
further into Surgical procedures elsewhere in Europe and abroad. It soon became apparent to me,
that the number of Pterygium cases in Europe are infrequent, so thei surgical procedure is less of a
lasting technique.

| looked at Specialists in the USA and came upon your reference Doctor MARTINEZ.

My further research brought me to the conclusion, that you seem to have not only the qualification as
an experienced Ophthalmologist but in particular with Pterygium Graft removal. There was therefore
no doubt in my mind, than to contact you at your Rockville Clinique.

From my very first telephone contact | made to your Secretary and Dr Jenny HA, | was convinced
that this was a most professional Medical Clinique. Your Staff has been extraordinary every time |
have telephoned, emailed and lastly as | came to see you at the premises. All Staff seem to pay a lot
of attention to every patient including myself.

As | had my first appointment with you Dr MARTINEZ, | was again reassured that your experience
and qualification are extraordinary. Your approach to explain the procedure in details and your general
presence really made me feel less anxious. Your surgical performance and human support all along
made the whole procedure and follow up less of a worry.

| certainly felt rather lucky to be in the care of you and all your Staff.

| hereby send you and all your Staff at the Rockeville Clinique a profound thank you for everything you
have possibly done for me. | honestly feel, that | could not have been in more qualified and caring
hands.

Thank you and do keep up your amazing level of carg-and surgical excellence.

Very warm regards ;
Camilla WIINBLAD - A ' ——




